

15th December 2022

Dear parent/carers,

RE: Year 9 Options Introduction Evening

As we look forward to the new year it is time for us to turn our attention to starting the option process for Year 9. The options process is essential in making sure that students are studying the correct subjects in Year 10 and 11.

In order to best prepare students for choosing their GCSE options, I would like to invite you to an information giving evening on Thursday 19th January at 6:00pm. During this presentation I will outline both the process of choosing options and the options that are available. As well as discussing options, I will explain the requirements for achieving the English Baccalaureate which is a desired qualification for many top colleges and universities.

If you have any questions about this evening or the options process, then please do feel free to contact me by e-mail on james.wacker@oak-academy.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

James Wacker

Assistant Vice Principal – Curriculum



